
Castelvecchio Pascoli July 02th 2024 

Dear Dr. Tim Spahr and IAWN Steering Committee, 

On behalf of the G.Pascoli amateur Observatory managed by Roberto Bacci and with 

MPEC code D63  associated  (the previsius was K63)  at Gruppo Astrofili Montagna Pistoiese MPC code 104.  

I express the intention to join the International Asteroid Warning Network (IAWN). The 

G. Pascoli Observatory Since 2015 have the prior activity on providing observations of 

asteroids, in particular the follow-up Near Earth Objects. The observatory is equipped 

with a 0.41 meter f.3.2 reflector and performing a costant follow-up activities of NEOCP 

: several discovery MPECs were having the contribution from the "G. Pascoli 

Observatory”. And performed photometric campaign observations for the Italia Amateurs 

Association U.A.I. of know asteroids for the determination of the light-curve expecially 

study in fast rotator NEA. 

I declare that I have read the IAWN Charter and Statement of Intent and understand the 

obligations of members. 

G.A.M.P. 

Gruppo Astrofili 

Montagna                                            

Pistoiese member 

                                                                                                                                                D63 G. Pascoli Observatory 

           Mr. Roberto Bacci

             

              

 




